
 
 

 

2022 Lobby Day - #LabISEssential  

April 2022 

• We had a very successful lobbying week, especially considering restricted MPP availability given 

the impending budget announcement and provincial election. We had one more meeting than 

2021, and also had meetings for the first time with the Minister of Health and Minister of Labour, 

Training and Skills Development.  

 

• We met with Minister of Health Christine Elliott, Minister of Labour, Training and Skills 

Development - Monte McNaughton, France Gelinas, Health Critic, MPP Sam Oosterhoff, MPP Ted 

Arnott, MPP Dave Smith, MPP Raymond Cho, and MPP Rudy Cuzzetto.  

 


